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Health Systems and Worker Safety Task Force 
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March 26, 2021 

Pilar Whitaker 
Counsel, Lawyers’ Committee for Civil Rights Under Law 
1500 K Street, NW, Suite 900 
Washington, DC 20005 
pwhitaker@lawyerscommittee.org 

 
 
 

Ms. Whitaker: 

Your letter of July 8, 2020, an information quality request for correction under the HHS/CDC 
Guidelines for Ensuring the Quality of Information Disseminated to the Public, is currently under 
review. 

 
While our goal is to respond within 60 days to such requests, we are unable to do so in this case. 
We anticipate a response will be forwarded to you by May 1, 2021. Thank you for your interest 
in the quality of information disseminated by CDC. 

 
 
 

 
 
Mary Reynolds, PhD 
Office of Science Quality 
On behalf of 
CDC’s COVID-19 Emergency Response 
EOCevent446@cdc.gov 
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